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Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

With the soon approaching Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we would like to initiate those 

celebrations prior to half term and have our own little ‘picnic party’. On Friday 27th May, the 

children can come to school wearing colours of the Union Jack; red, blue and white. The 

children will have been learning about Queen Elizabeth and the importance of this celebration 

all week and what better way to celebrate than a mini party at the end of the half term? 

 

The ‘picnic party’ will take place on the Friday afternoon on the school field (weather 

permitting). We will provide water and squash as well as a traditional cream tea (scones, jam 

and cream). Biscuits will also be offered as an alternative. If your child has a specific dietary 

requirement, you are very welcome to send an alternative snack in.  

 

We ask that you please donate £1 per child to The BSA, for our picnic party. There will be 
collection tubs at the school entrances and all donations are greatly appreciated. 
 
End of the school day collection will still be at 3.15/3.20pm. 

 

We look forward to celebrating this momentous occasion! 

 

The Bransgore Team 

 

 

 
 
 


